
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 1:41 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2021-06-03 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2021-0002 
 
-- Name -- 
Flora Mopas 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
It's outrageous to increase the price while everyone else has been hard hit and struggling in the 
pandemic. No consideration, conscience and integrity. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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